
 
 

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY (NOFA) 

 

FOR THE CITY OF WOODLAND 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

 

Notice is given herewith that the City of Woodland’s Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) Program has an estimated $400,000 funds available for Fiscal Year 2013-
2014.  Please note that this amount is an estimate based on the 2012 allocation and that 

the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) may not make a final 

determination on the funding amount until April 2013 if not later.   
 
The purpose of the Federal CDBG Program is to undertake eligible activities that will 
carry out the primary objectives of Title 1 of the Housing and Community Development 
Act of 1974, as amended.  These objectives are designed to provide decent housing, a 
suitable living environment, and to expand economic opportunities primarily for persons 
of low and moderate income.  Low and moderate income is defined as persons making 
80% or less of the area median income in Woodland. As per HUD directives, priority is 
given to applicants providing services to Americans serving our Country and applicants 
who have demonstrated the ability to complete projects in a timely basis. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend an application workshop on Friday, February 

15, 2013 at 1:30 pm in the City Council Chambers to discuss the 2013-2014 CDBG 
application and scoring criteria and to give citizen input on the 2013-2014 CDBG 
Program.  Any questions concerning the meeting can be addressed to Dan Sokolow, 
Senior Planner at (530) 661-5927 or dan.sokolow@cityofwoodland.org.   Applications 
will be available on the City of Woodland’s CDBG webpage and at the Community 
Development Department counter (City Hall, 1st floor), located at 300 First Street, 
Woodland starting on Monday, February 4, 2013.  The deadline for submitting an 
application for CDBG funding is Monday, March 4, 2013.  Postmarks will not be 
accepted.   
 


